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On March 28, 2006, the Chairman, David Huntington of the Office of the Chairman, 
Robert Colby of the Division of Market Regulation and David Lynn of the Division of 
Corporation Finance met with representatives of the California Public Employees’ 
Retirement System and discussed, among other matters, the Commission’s proposed rules 
regarding executive compensation and related party disclosure. 
 


